


 

 

A Conflict of Interest Register is held by Human Resources. This register is used for 
employees and contractors for service, who are undertaking work in the corporate based 
environment. A blank page of this document is included with this response in Appendix 2. 
 
The Council has the following policies which include reference to conflict of interest. These 
policies are included with this response in Appendix 3: Procurement Policy - page 5 refers; 
Mitigation of Fraud Policy - page 3-5 refers; Pre-election Protocol for Council Employees - 
page 3 refers; Gifting Assets Policy - page 2 refers; Enterprise Risk Management Policy - page 
12 refers. 
 
2. Between KCDC and its sub-contractors/contractors 

 
The Council’s Procurement Policy (in Appendix 3) is used between the Council and sub-
contractors/contractors for non-Corporate Office based/major works. 
 
As to the absence on the Councils public website of information relating to conflict of interest, 
I will be following that matter up with the staff concerned. Thank you for bringing it to my 
attention.   
 
Ngā mihi  
 

 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
 

 




